
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 
April 22nd, 2024 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Carl Fiore, 
president, called the meeting to order at 5:24 P.M.  Andrea Bracco, secretary, recorded the minutes for 
this meeting. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Members: Carl Fiore, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, 

Teia Hooper, Andrea Baker, Debi Wisneski, Gary Weedon, Liz Worley, Hali Stewart, 
Nasaar Abduela 
 

Attendees: Joshua Baker, Molly Beck, Mandee Bradford 
 

MINUTES -  Meeting called to order at 5:24 by Carl Fiore.  March minutes motioned to be approved by 
Tracey Perrault and seconded by Debi Wisneski   
 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Teia Hooper 
• Balances per Teia Hooper, Treasurer 
• Large Account $13,650.33 
• Small Account-$54.52 

 
 
SAFTEY REPORT –Deputy Plaza 
• Mr. Weeden discussed security measures, locking new gates behind teacher car entrance and 

baseball fields 
• He discussed the importance of each teacher locking their classroom doors 
• Fire drill today after multiple postpone-ments 
• One lock done drill via the app remaining in the school year 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – Mr. Weedon 
• Testing starts the first two weeks in May 
• STAR data in elementary looks strong, mock data for Science and Civics looks better than last 

year 
• STAR MS data doesn’t look as strong district wide 



• Most teacher have started spiral reviews 
• PRIDE is being utilized in MS to target skills for upcoming testing 
• High new enrollment rates in May, especially for Elementary, population has increased to 1623 

students 
• MTSS Attendance data is showing an increase in attendance 
• Mr. Weeden has been meeting with teachers regarding their PGP plans and most teachers have 

shown growth, especially with ESE students 
• Great turn out for Campus Clean Up 
• Just waiting on PO for down spout project 
• Most testing data will be available for May meeting 

 
 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

• Mr. Weeden will requests funds next meeting for school agendas 
 

 
OPEN FORUM 

• Andrea Baker asked if anyone from the school attends the PAC meetings, Mr. Weeden will 
follow up 

• Tracey Perrault asked about funds via SAC or PTA for bleachers around the track, Mr. Weeden 
will follow up 

• Tracey Perrault also asked about SAC or PTA providing an additional laptop in the front office 
for student check in, Mr. Weeden will follow up 

• Teia Hooper asked if 8th graders return school laptops after graduation, yes they do 
• Teia Hooper also wanted Mr. Weeden to know that a cover has been washed away from an 

exposed pipe 
• Mr. Weeden would like to see a plan for A+ Money by May’s meeting 
• Elections next meeting, Liz Worley requested a summary of each position and Carl will send out 

prior to next meeting 
• AMENDMENT voting bylaws for next month were also discussed 

 
  
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
May 20th 
 
      
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 
• Tracey Perrault motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:18 PM.  Debi Wisneski seconded the 

motion.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
Submitted by, 
Carl Fiore 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 
 


